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The pattern for this design will need to be pieced 
together before transferring to the surface.  Piece the 
pattern together by cutting along the dotted lines on 
pages 1, 2, 3 and 4.  Tape the four pieces together to 
complete the pattern.  The completed design is found 
below.

Transfer this design using artist transfer paper.

Sunflowers Galore
by Donna Dewberry (page 1/4)

A

C

B

D

TOP LEFT
PORTION

A



©2024 PLAID ENTERPRISES, INC. P.O. BOX 7600 NORCROSS, GA 30091-7600   •   plaidonline.com/letspaint  •   800-842-4197  •  03/24  PRINTED IN USA

The pattern for this design will need to be pieced 
together before transferring to the surface.  Piece the 
pattern together by cutting along the dotted lines on 
pages 1, 2, 3 and 4.  Tape the four pieces together to 
complete the pattern.  The completed design is found 
below.

Transfer this design using artist transfer paper.

Sunflowers Galore
by Donna Dewberry (page 2/4)

A

C

B

D

TOP RIGHT
PORTION

B



©2024 PLAID ENTERPRISES, INC. P.O. BOX 7600 NORCROSS, GA 30091-7600   •   plaidonline.com/letspaint  •   800-842-4197  •  03/24  PRINTED IN USA

The pattern for this design will need to be pieced 
together before transferring to the surface.  Piece the 
pattern together by cutting along the dotted lines on 
pages 1, 2, 3 and 4.  Tape the four pieces together to 
complete the pattern.  The completed design is found 
below.

Transfer this design using artist transfer paper.

Sunflowers Galore
by Donna Dewberry (page 3/4)

A

C

B

D

BOTTOM LEFT
PORTION

C



BOTTOM RIGHT
PORTION

D

©2024 PLAID ENTERPRISES, INC. P.O. BOX 7600 NORCROSS, GA 30091-7600   •   plaidonline.com/letspaint  •   800-842-4197  •  03/24  PRINTED IN USA

The pattern for this design will need to be pieced 
together before transferring to the surface.  Piece the 
pattern together by cutting along the dotted lines on 
pages 1, 2, 3 and 4.  Tape the four pieces together to 
complete the pattern.  The completed design is found 
below.

Transfer this design using artist transfer paper.

Sunflowers Galore
by Donna Dewberry (page 4/4)

A

C

B

D


